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25th February 2013
For immediate publication. 
IHCA outlines major concerns at PSA proposals
The proposals will make it even more difficult to recruit and retain highly specialised, internationally mobile hospital consultants; the effect, if implemented, will be to seriously damage the Irish health system – short term and long term.
Hospital consultants have already suffered salary cuts that far exceed those applied to other public servants and politicians. Existing consultant salaries have been cut by between 30% and 40%  compared with their 2008 Contracts. The Government’s decision last year to implement a further unilateral cut of 30% for new consultants interviewed after 1 October, 2012, is equivalent to a combined cut of 58%, which is inequitable and unsustainable. It is now clear that it is not possible to fill consultant posts on the reduced salaries
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